
We each have special and personal memories of our 
time at Denison. Perhaps a professor or staff member 
or classmate made all the difference. Maybe it was 
dear friends or a special person who is still part of 
your life. REMEMBERING DENISON IN YOUR ESTATE 
PLAN IS A GREAT WAY TO SAY THANK YOU and make 
a life-changing experience possible for others.

NANCY (HALL) ‘72 AND DAVID HOOKER ‘72

“We loved our time on campus, and we are grateful for the start 
that Denison gave us. Because of Denison, we have made life-
long friendships with many fellow Denisonians. We are excited 
about where Denison is today and are pleased to be able to offer 
our support for Denison’s future.”

Why is Denison in my estate plans?

“Denison has meant a lot to many of us. The education and 
grounding we received 50 years ago have opened countless 
doors. That’s why I believe in providing the chance for future 
graduates to have the same opportunities. Designating 1%, 5%, 
10% of your estate is a painless way to make this happen and 
doesn’t lessen your enjoyment of it today. I expect my heirs will 
be grateful for what they receive and not begrudge what went to 
assist future Denisonians.”

ANONYMOUS

PLEASE JOIN US IN MAKING A
GIFT TO DENISON THROUGH
YOUR ESTATE PLAN

“Deciding to include Denison in our estate plan was just 
inevitable. I loved my time at Denison, always supported the 
Annual Fund after graduation, and served as a D.A.R.T. volunteer 
for many, many years. When we first did our estate planning 
decades ago, Denison was in the plan without a second thought. 
It just belonged there, and the process couldn’t have been 
easier.”

ANONYMOUS



What should you do next?  Have questions?
•	 Contact Ed Cable, CPA, CFP®, Director of Gift Planning, at 740-587-5540 or cablee@denison.edu
•	 Or Bill Storch, Associate Director of Gift Planning, at 740-587-5019 or storchb@denison.edu
•	 Or contact any of us directly – see information in the Class of ’72 50th Reunion Celebration Book. 

We’ll tell you about our experience and guide you as we can
•	 If Denison is already in your plans, please complete and return the enclosed confidential form
•	 Whatever amount you confidentially document will be included in our 50th Reunion Class Gift total

ANONYMOUS

“A friend once asked me why I would include a substantial gift 
to Denison in our estate plan. My father passed away while I 
was a student and, with the help of Denison and my classmates, 
I was able to navigate my way to graduation. In subsequent 
years, I realized that Denison’s academic training and collegial 
environment had prepared me exceptionally well and I want 
future Denisonians to benefit from the same experience. That’s 
why.”

“My Denison experience was a formative one for me in multiple 
positive ways. I firmly believe the liberal arts curriculum prepares 
young men and women to do not one thing, but anything in their 
lives after Denison. As I’ve been involved with Denison, I’ve seen 
first-hand the benefit of Denison’s continued investments in 
students, faculty, programs, and the campus to become and 
remain one of the top liberal arts colleges in the country. 
Including Denison in our estate plan reflects my commitment to 
and belief in Denison’s future.”

JOHN FARACI ‘72

JACK TANKERSLEY ‘72

“Creating estate documents was, for me, perhaps one of the most 
difficult projects I have addressed. The one pleasure I found from 
that process was the opportunity to think hard about the impact 
gifts from my estate could have on my family and the institutions 
which were impactful to me. Given Denison’s outsized influence on 
our lives, I encourage you to join me in remembering the school in 
your estate. I know first-hand that our alma mater will be an 
extraordinary steward of our gifts which, in turn, will ensure that 
Denison will remain the remarkable institution that we know and 
love.”


